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3. Based on our discussions with the IRA representative, we believe that this proposal initiates a process that will 
put IRA arms completely and verifiably beyond use.

2. We are satisfied that this proposal meets the Commission's remit in accordance with the Governments' scheme 
and regulations.

To:
The Rt. Hon. Dr John Reid, MP 
Secretary of State for Northern Ireland 
Belfast

Independent International Commission On Decommissioning 
General John de Chastelain

Dublin Office
Dublin Castle
Block M, Ship Street
DUBLIN 2
Tel No: (01)4780111
Fax No: (01)4780600

Belfast Office
Rosepark House
Upper Newtownards Road 
BELFAST BT4 3NX 
Tel No: (02890) 488600 
Fax No: (02890)488601

REPORT OF THE INDEPENDENT INTERNATIONAL COMMISSION ON 
DECOMMISSIONING

To:
Mr. John O'Donoghue, TD
Minister for Justice, Equality and Law Reform
Dublin

1. In a recent meeting with the Commission, the IRA representative proposed a method for putting IRA arms 
completely and verifiably beyond use.


